Non-Commissioned Officers Club

This year, for the first time in the history of Carlisle, the non-commissioned officers of the battalion
have organized a club. While this club is essentially for the purpose of promoting better under-
standing and coiperation between officers and men, it is also active socially.

The club has its meetings each Saturday night at which time discussions are held on school
affairs and problems which confront these men. Suggestions are made for improvement with the
idea that through them a better school and military organization will be developed.

At the present, the club is having a difficult time in keeping a president. Their first chief execu-
tive graduated in February and went into the army. Then the next two received commissions and
were therefore ineligible for membership in the club.

The saying that the non-commissioned officers are the backbone of any military unit is as
true here as it is in the army. The corporals and sergeants hold the battalion together.

Top row. left to right: Bishop, Walrath, Lovett, Zellar, Mahoney, Brown, Heffron, Bowman. Second row: Camp, Duke,
0., Snow, Gilliam, Helms, Franklin, Walton, Cofer. Third row: Kilpatrick, Kirsch, McAbee, Cook, F., DeLuca,
President; Fox, Jones, G., Barker, Scheetz. Fourth row: Anderson, Mattingly, Davis, C., Brooker, Colcord, Jackson, R.,
Canady, Bailey, G., Lain, Carlyle, Treasurer; McKenzie, Sergeant-at-Arms; Griffith.  Fifth row: Burr, Doubleday,
Gamble, Secretary; King, G., Waller, Bridges, Roberts, Ussery, Mangum, Chauncey, Thompson, O., Schoepf, Vice
President; Jackson, T. Sixth row: Newton, Williams, R., Davis, A




